

2 April 2020

Ad-hoc announcement

HSBC Trinkaus & Burkhardt AG dividend 2019

At today's board meeting, the Executive Board of HSBC Trinkaus & Burkhardt AG ("HSBC Germany") decided to propose to the Annual General Meeting on 9 June 2020 that no dividend be paid for the financial year 2019. In doing so, it takes into account statements made by various supervisory authorities, including the German Federal Financial Supervisory Authority (BaFin), the European Banking Authority and the European Central Bank. All three recommend that banks should not pay dividends until at least 1 October 2020.

	This ad-hoc announcement	was	published	on 2	April	2020	at 1	13:01	١.
--	--------------------------	-----	-----------	------	--------------	------	------	-------	----

Co	nta	ct:

Robert von Heusinger +4

+49-211-910-1664

robert.heusinger@hsbc.de